I bought the above rifle used from a friend years ago and came across an add  $\dots$ 

Discussion Thread

Response (Laura) 8/20/2002 11:26:54 AM Dear Mr. Dickson,
Thank you for your inquiry. According to your serial number which begins with "A" your firearm has not been included in the recall on the Model 600. You can verify this through the following link:

http://www.remington.com/Safety\_Modification\_Program/600\_660.htm

However we are offering a safety Modification Program on these rifles which you can also read through the included link. If you wish to participate in the program, this will give you complete instructions on how to send the firearm to our factory or Remington repair center for assistance. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us at 1-800-243-9700.

Customer (Charles Dickson) 8/13/2002 9:44:44 PM I bought the above rifle used from a friend years ago and came across an add in a recent magazine that stated the rifle may be involved in a recall for safety reasons-if so, please advise me what we need to do to repair or replace the rifle.

Charles T. Dickson Jr.

